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Senator Brown asked: 
 
In response to ES14-000404 you indicated that the National Forum for Protecting Australia’s 
Children was expected to meet in December 2014. 
a. Can you confirm if this meeting took place? 
b. [If yes] Are the outcomes of this meeting public?  
c. [If no] Why was the meeting cancelled and has it been rescheduled? 
d. Have any further meetings be scheduled yet? 
e. Have the Terms of Reference for this group been finalised and if so can the Committee 
people be provided a copy? 
  
Answer: 
 
a. Yes, the National Forum for Protecting Australia’s Children met on 3 December 2014.  
b. No.  
c. Not applicable.  
d. No, no further meetings have been scheduled yet.  
e. The terms of reference for this group have been finalised and are at Attachment A. 
 
 


